East Hunsbury Primary School

Penvale Road, East Hunsbury, Northampton, NN4 0QW

Tel: (01604) 677970

Absence Reporting: 01604 677971 or email absence@easthunsburyprimary.org

e-mail: office@easthunsburyprimary.org website: www.easthunsburyprimary.org.uk



5th September 2024

Dear Families

We often have to ask your permission for photographs / videos of your children to be shared on various platforms e.g. Facebook, newsletter or website. We are aware that we have to keep asking you for these permissions and would like to avoid that whenever possible.

Therefore, we have sought advice from our Trust DPO and have created this form to obtain your ongoing consent. Our aim is to get a response from a parent/carer for <u>every</u> child and then we only need to ask our new families when they start school to complete the form. If you wish to change the consents given for your child at any point, you can do this by contacting the school office in writing.

If you need any help completing the form, please do not hesitate to contact the school office who will be able to help you. The deadline to complete the form is 9am on Friday 20th September 2024.

Many thanks for your ongoing support.

Kind regards

Kathryn Pennington





Headteacher: Mrs K Pennington









